We would like to invite you to participate in the public consultation to inform the
future Lifeline Crisis Response service being undertaken by the Public Health
Agency.

The current Lifeline contract is due to end 31 March 2015 and the Public Health
Agency is keen to engage with the public and relevant stakeholders to ensure that
the future Lifeline service specification is appropriately informed and the future
services are fit for purpose.

The following documents are available below as attachments:

e Letter - Consultation on the Lifeline Crisis Response Service

e Consultation Context Paper To Inform Future Procurement of the Lifeline Crisis
Response Service

e Response Questionnaire - Lifeline Crisis Response Service

e Equality screening - Lifeline consultation process. NB: There will be a further
equality screening of the Lifeline specification.

Please note: All responses must be received by 5pm on Tuesday 24 June 2014.

Elizabeth McGrath,

Health Improvement Officer,
Public Health Agency,
Towerhill,

Armagh,

BT61 9DR

Mobile: 0777 241 8030
Website: www.publichealth agency.hscni.net
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Consultation Quesionnaire - Lifeline Crisis Response Service.doc 428.5 KB

Final PHA Equality Screening Lifeline Consultation process 2013 to 14.pdf
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Print



https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/Lifeline%20Crisis%20Response%20-%20context%20paper%20April%202014.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/Letter%20Re%20Consultation%20on%20the%20Lifeline%20Crisis%20Response%20Service.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/2244

